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 3rd March 2023 

 

 Dear Parents 

 

The children have had another busy week of learning. We have been teaching the 
children about March 1st being St. David's Day, a homage to the patron saint of Wales. 
One of the Welsh emblems is the Daffodil and some lovely daffodils have been 
drawn, discussed and generally enjoyed around the school.  

 

   Dates for your diary 

World book day celebration day 

  

9th March 2023 

PTFA Tuck shop from 3.15pm 10th March 2023 

2.45pm Parent assembly year 6  10th March 2023 

PTFA own clothes day – In return 
children to donate some chocolate 

bar/egg for the tombola at the 
Easter Fair 

17th March 2023 

PTFA Easter Fair 3.15-4.45pm 24th March 2023 

 



St Mary & St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School Newsletter   

  

 

On Thursday 9rd March 

 We will be celebrating World Book Day, and we invite the children to come to 

school dressed as a book characters or as a word.   

We will spend the day celebrating books and engaging in book-related 

activities. Tokens to be sent out next week 

 

 

The PTFA Tuck shop was a popular event last week and our wonderful 

PTFA team will be doing it all again next Friday 10th March! 
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Beech class have had an interesting time this week learning about structures as 

part of their Design and technology topic. 
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This week’s joke is from Ruby  

Q. What did the bee say to the flower?  

A. Hello Honey!              
 

Best wishes  

P Fearn  

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Executive Headteacher  

It was interesting to 

see how strong the 

different structure 

shapes were. The 

cube held one book 

whilst the triangle 

held three books 

Danielle and Mia  

I think it was fun because when 

we did the structure we shared 

the roles of putting in the sticks 

Gracie 

We built a structure to 

make it strong, it was 

really fun to make and 

very cool 

Louie 


